

Head Teacher: Mr Lee Smith **Telephone:** 01283 247420

E-mail: enquiries@victoria.staffs.sch.uk

March 2025

Dear Applicant,

EARLY YEARS TEACHER OR EARLY YEARS PROFESSIONAL FOR NURSERY (LEVEL 6 OR QTS)
SALARY £21,731 - £38,330 (DEPENDANT ON QUALIFICATION AND EXPERIENCE)

"His eyes are orange, his tongue is black.,..." If you know the rest of this then you could be the ideal person for our school!

Thank you for your interest in our post an Early Years Teacher or Professional. Following the relocation of our school nursery into a new classroom space, we are looking to appoint a specialist Early Years Teacher or a practitioner with Early Years Professional Status who can nurture and facilitate those essential and early foundations for the most youngest children in our friendly school – taking the lead in our school nursery. This, with the support and guidance of our current Early Years Phase Leader.

The ideal person will be:

- A specialist who can implement research-based approaches to support child development
- Committed and driven to make a difference always willing to go the extra mile to support some of the most appreciative yet disadvantaged children and families in our community
- Able to make warm and positive relationships and support parents with the anxiety that comes as part
 of starting school for the first time
- A proficient speaker of grammatically sound English
- A confident and dynamic practitioner in Phonics
- Knowledgeable about how to promote a love of early reading and how to encourage parents to support reading in the home
- Able to co-ordinate staff so they are deployed effectively and safely in support of the children
- Able to ensure a vibrant, well structured, and purposeful learning environment which is rooted in the principles of effective early learning

Our provision is aimed at children from the age of 3 and, who we hope, will then be fully supported and nurtured to join our Reception classes when the time comes.

Our school is on an exciting journey, after being renamed and rebranded for the start of this academic year – with a new logo and a new school uniform. We have a new Early Years Outdoor Area being installed at present and then further work to do on implementing a new nursery curriculum that is aligned to what is taught in Reception. We are looking for someone who is keen to be involved in this project and someone who can build up the credibility of our provision in the wider Burton area – beyond the school's natural reach.



Visits to the school are warmly encouraged. Only by visiting will you appreciate the scale for potential and the delightfulness of our children.

To arrange a visit or request an application pack, please contact Sarah Tompkinson on 01283 247420 or email: office@samuelallsopp.staffs.sch.uk

Applications should be sent to office@samuelallsopp.staffs.sch.uk by the closing date below.

Closing date for applications - Sunday 6th April

The school is committed to promoting the welfare and safeguarding of all children and therefore expect all staff and/or volunteers to share this commitment.

This position is subject to a criminal records check from the Disclosure and Barring Service, which will require all applicants to disclose details of all unspent and unfiltered spent reprimands, formal warnings, cautions and convictions in their application form. In addition, shortlisted applicants will be subject to an online search (including social media) as part of the school's due diligence in line with KCSIE (Keeping Children Safe in Education).

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Smit

Mr L Smith Headteacher